
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On February 14, 2025, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask Ho 

Chi Minh City Securities Corporation to comply with the regulations on the information disclosure  

Reason: The Company is slow to disclose the Board resolution regarding the credit limit 

increase. 

 

 

Code HCM 
Company name Ho Chi Minh City Securities Corporation 
Date 02/14/2025 
Subject Reminder of information disclosure  


